
 

 

Term 2  Week 4                      Monday, 16th May 2016

Principal’s Report 

Working Bee 

A huge thank you to all the wonderful parents and 

students who gave up their Sunday morning to tidy 

up our grounds. It really helps to keep our grounds 

looking good.  

 

Information Breakfast 

Enrolments are now being taken for Kindergarten 

2017. Children who will be turning 5 years old on or 

before 31st July, 2016 are eligible for enrolment. 

Our Information Breakfast for incoming parents will 

be held on Friday 3rd June from 8:00 am until 

9:00am. This is an opportunity for parents new to 

our school to see and learn about the programs at 

Truscott Street. 

 

Truscotts  

Congratulations to the following students who  

received their Truscott Award last week. 

Alicia C. Year 1, Ayla C. Year 1, Aryan D. Year 1,  

Anna T.D. Year 3, Yui W. Year 3, Dylan F. Year 2,  

Lena L. Year 2, Laila G. H. Year 1, Joe R. Year 2,  

Scarlet M. Year 6, Jemma Mc. KH, Grace K. Year 3, 

Lilah S. Year 3, Jessica G. Year 4, Daisy S. Year 2, 

Caitlin F. Year 4, Hunter G. Year 4, Chloe H. Year 6 

and Safwat M. KH 

 

Post Homes  

Congratulations to Shayna T. Year 6, Jay P. Year 1, 
Alicia C. Year 1, Joe R. Year 2 and Scarlet M. Year 6. 
Well done. 
Marion Blomfield 

Principal 
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Monday  Student Banking 

   Canteen closed 

Tuesday  Canteen closed 

Friday   8.30—9.15 Uniform Shop 

   11.30 Assembly 

Calendar 

Soccer & Netball games are played at  

Meadowbank Park 

AFL games are played at ELS Hall Oval 

Training 

All training is Thursdays  8.30am – 9.15am 

PSSA Results  

Senior Soccer Junior Soccer 

TSPS v Hunters Hill TSPS v  Hunters Hill 

Score:  1-0 Score:  4-3 

Player of the Match: 

Kyle S 

Player of the Match: 

Jacob LeC 

Senior AFL Junior AFL 

Giants  v  Hunters Hill 

Score:  0-71 

Player of the Match: 

Rheanna M 

   

Bulldogs v  Ryde East 

Score:  46-1 

Player of the Match: 

Chloe H 

Swans v  Hunters Hill 

Score:  9-59 

Player of the Match: 

Whole Team 

Senior A Netball Junior A Netball 

TSPS v  Meadowbank TSPS v  Meadowbank 

Score:  18-11 

Player of the Match: 

Breaghna W 

Score:  7-5 

Players of the Match 

Annaliese R 

  

Senior B  Netball Junior B Netball 

TSPS v   Meadowbank TSPS v   Meadowbank 

Score:  3-2 Score:  5-5 

Player of the Match: 

Marnie B 

Player of the Match: 

Scarlet M 

  

Term 2 Week  4 

Mon May 16th Year 4 go to Camp 

Tue May 17th Digital Technology competition 

Wed May 18th Year 4 return 

Thu May 19th  Zone Cross Country  

Fri May 20th Assembly: 5/6B    

   PSSA  Round  6    

Term 2 Week  5 

Fri May 27th Assembly: Percussion/Guitar  

   PSSA  Round  7    

Term 2 Week  6 

Mon May 30th 9.30am Public Speaking Finals 

Tue May 31st Science competition 

Wed Jun 1st 7.00pm P&C meeting 

Fri Jun 3rd 8.00am Information Breakfast  

   Assembly: Band   

   PSSA  Round  8    

Term 2 Week  7 

Wed Jun 8th Mufti Day (SRC fundraising) 

Fri Jun 10th Assembly: 3/4D   

   PSSA  Round  9    

Term 2 Week  8 

Mon Jun 13th Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday 

Tue Jun 14th Writing competition 

Wed Jun 15th Aboriginal Performance 

   Spelling competition 

Thu June 16th School Disco (Year 6 fundraising) 

   5.00pm— 6.30pm for K-2 

   6.45pm—8.15 pm for Years 3-6 

Fri Jun 17th Assembly: Support Unit  

   PSSA  Round  10    
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School News 
N.S.W. University Digital Technologies Competition 

All students who have entered this competition need to 

be in the 3N classroom on Tuesday 17th at 8.20 a.m., 

with a pencil case, ready to participate  in the Digital 

Technologies competition. Thank you. 

Marlene Nairn 

Competitions Coordinator 

 

 

P&C News 
A friendly reminder for those families who have opted to 

pay the P&C fundraising levy each term - your payments 

are now due to Pam in the office. Thank you to all the 

families who have made their contributions for 2016.  

It is very much appreciated. 

Carolyn Gray 

P&C President 

   

Canteen 
We have had an overwhelming response to the new 

homemade food items on the canteen menu. The  

combination of fresh food items and Flexischools has 

seen a marked increase in canteen sales - particularly on 

Fridays. We are desperately seeking canteen volunteers 

to assist with the morning rush, especially on Fridays, 

please come and lend a hand and help support our great 

canteen. 

Manar and the Canteen Committee 

   

Grounds Working Bee 
A big thank you to all the following families who gave up 

their time yesterday and worked hard to help spruce up 

the school at our working bee: Anderson, Fenwick, Gray, 

LeCornu, Lu, McGill, O'Neill, Pater and Templeton. We 

weeded around the staff room, hall, canteen entrance, 

assembly area and veggie garden and gave the school a 

general clean up.  

Unfortunately the North Ryde Tip is no longer open on 

weekends and so we've left garbage bags of green waste 

in a pile next to the main bins at the OOSH entrance. If 

you're going past feel free to take a bag to empty into 

your green waste bin at home to lessen the cost of  

disposal for the P&C - note it is green waste week this 

week as well. Thank You. 

Andrew O'Neill 

Grounds Coordinator 

Community News  
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